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Hunting and fishing is important to myself and family and I support this bill. We fish 

about 30 days a year on the rivers and in the ocean on the Oregon coast. We take 

our children and grandchildren as well as friends and family. We love eating fresh fish 

and sharing a healthy resource. 

I hunt each year since 1979 and love my time in the woods and fields of our beautiful 

state. It allows me to travel and see areas I normally wouldn't experience. I don't 

harvest an animal each year but love to be out hunting and stalking. Please protect 

my ability to hunt and fish in Oregon. 


